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 Lewisville Middle School 2024-2025
Be Kind, Be Respectful, Be Successful
May 2025


Upcoming dates:
Monday, May 12- Grade 6 Mental Health Presentations 
Friday, May 16-NBTA Branch meeting-No school for students
Monday, May 19-Victoria Day-No school
Wednesday, May 28-Grade 5 Transition Visit to LMS 9:15-10:00am (AHM)
Thursday, May 29-MHS Band performs for LMS 2:00-2:45 pm
Friday, May 30-Grade 5 Transition Visit to LMS 9:15-10am (Lou McNarin)
Tuesday, June 3-Arts Presentation 10:15-11:45 am
Wednesday-Saturday-June 11-14-Quebec Trip
Friday, June 13-Grade 8 Transition Visit to MHS

May sprang into action with various activities! 
· We were thrilled to have the Tour for Humanity Bus visit us. It is a technologically advanced, state-of-the-art, mobile human rights education centre created by Friends of Simon Wiesenthal Center. Friends of Simon Wiesenthal Center for Holocaust Studies (FSWC) works to counter hate, antisemitism, and intolerance through education and advocacy; to promote inclusion, justice, and human rights. 

· On May 5th, it was Red Dress Day ~ It is a day of awareness and action for Missing and Murdered Indigenous Women, Girls, and Two-Spirit People (MMIWG2S) in Canada. Red dresses are symbolically hung in public and private spaces to remember and honor the missing and murdered. Students created red dresses and we listened to the Mi’kmaq Honour Song to further honor these women.
· Our last WIN Block session began based on student interests.

What is coming up?

Entrepreneur Project

Grade 6 students will be learning how to run a business and sell a product using the Power Play Young Entrepreneurs program. These amazing creative products will be sold at the annual Showcase on June 10th.

Mental Health Presentations

On May 12, our grade 6 students will participate in a mental health presentation that will focus on how to support a struggling friend. Students will learn how to identify when a friend might need help, how to offer kind and supportive words, and when to involve an adult for further assistance. This presentation will equip students with tools to navigate challenges in middle school and build stronger friendships. Learning how to support a friend and care for your own mental health are essential skills that will be valuable throughout life. We’re excited for the positive and meaningful lessons our students will gain from this experience! Thank you to the district for providing this presentation!

June activities continue to be finalized. Stay tuned.
Have a great weekend,
LMS Administration
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